
 

 

MINUTES OF THE 

TOPTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Monday October 28, 2019 

 
Members of the Topton Borough Council met on Monday October 28, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. at 

Borough Hall for a previously scheduled budget workshop. The meeting was called to order by 

Council President Mr. Stauffer with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

The following members were present Mr. Stauffer, Mayor Biltcliff, Ms. Lorah, Ms. Kunkel, Ms. 

Moll, Mr. Beck, and Mr. Stoudt.  Borough Manager Mr. Dolny and visitors were also in 

attendance. 

 
 

2020 OPERATIONAL BUDGET 

 

Mr. Dolny presented council with first draft of the 2020 operational budget for their 

review.  Highlights and discussion points as follows: 

 

 Purchases outstanding for 2019 are as follows: Small gator or ATV, upgrades of 

laptop and pad, continued work on waste water infrastructure project. 

 Possible 1mil tax increase relating to ambulance service and part time police force 

 Completion of playground, basketball court, new pavilion as first full phase of the 

master park plan 

 Completion of pool and recreation center feasibility study 

 Possible Occupancy permit/Inspection program for rentals 

 New 550 Ford Dump through 902 Grant 

 Phase 2 of the Toad creek rehabilitation 

 Possible road projects 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

Council adjourned at 8:10PM on a motion by Ms. Lorah. 

Next Borough Council meeting will be held on November 11, 2019 at 7:00PM.   

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted 

        Marcus V. Dolny 

Borough Manager 


